April 7, 1967

Ralph Post, D.D.S. 3000 Hempstead Turnpike Levittown, New York 11756

Dear Dr. Post:

The months do go by.

It looks as though I will be able to do it. But my work-load has increased, not decreased. I expect to finish the rough draft of a third book this week and two more, both begun, by the end of May or early June. I will also have to go to New Orleans but I think I can be back by then.

Thanks for reminding me.

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg

RALPH POST, D. D. S. MARVIN S. SUSSKIND, D. D. S.

3000 HEMPSTEAD TURNPIKE LEVITTOWN, N. Y. 11756

PRACTICE LIMITED TO ORAL SURGERY EXODONTIA

PERSHING 5-4665

Dem Mr. Weisberg.

The months glide by and the time approaches for your appearance before the South Shore Forum.

We would be very fleased if you could come for denner at our house before the meeting and bring your wife. Last month we entertained his and Miss. Very fleasant.

The date is Friday May 19th.
Sincerely,
Ralgh Post